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We have been immersing ourselves in our WW2 topic and learning all 

about rationing. We also realised how lucky we are to be able to access 

exotic fruits and the good old banana, daily! The children enjoyed 

watching historical footage of children seeing bananas for the first time 

and hearing about Mrs Pawson's tales about oranges! 

 

We have also had fun deciding which of the books Junior Class have 

recommended to us, to read first. This is a tricky decision. 

 


